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I want to express that making injecting poison mandatory into anyone is wrong, wrong,
wrong! No studies have been done in 30 years on vaccines so why are our politicians, who
work for us, want to side w/big pharma?! You know what big pharma’s biggest threat is,
informed people! Pls.become one if you think vaccines are safe and stop being paid off
politicians.

Thank you,

Cindy Koch
Long Beach, CA

mailto:ck55@verizon.net
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

